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Dear Applicant,             
 
I am delighted you have requested an application pack for the role of Class Teacher at New Chapter Primary 
School.  
 
We are looking for an inspirational and motivated teacher, who has a proven record of good to outstanding 
teaching to support our journey towards excellence.  
 
During our last inspection, it was reported that: 
 
 “The school provides a well-structured programme of professional training for all staff. Teachers and teaching 
assistants were positive about the training they received. They welcomed the opportunity to research in small 
teams and to see themselves teaching via video. Staff are working well as a harmonious team.” 
 
The school’s motto is Learning, Love and Laughter and we regularly revisit this with our staff and children to 
make sure we are all working towards the same common goal. 
 
Staff and children here at New Chapter offer everyone a very warm welcome and professional development is 
at the heart of our team ethos. We hope you decide to join us on our adventure to becoming an outstanding 
school. 
 
In completing the application form, please make sure your supporting statement reflects the requirements of 
the person specification and job description criteria, as we will be using this to shortlist prospective 
candidates. 
 
We warmly welcome visits to our school. I look forward to receiving your completed application.  
 
 
Very best wishes, 
 

 
Mr John Billing 
Headteacher 


